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Update to Temple Street Upgrade Plans 
 
Parksville, BC ― As part of ongoing capital upgrades and infrastructure renewal, the City’s engineering department 
has received design drawings (95% complete) for the Temple Street upgrade capital works project. In consultation 
with civil engineering consultant, Koers and Associates Engineering Ltd, the City has decided to construct the project 
over two years. 
 
The first phase of the project will be between Phillips Avenue to Chinook Avenue approximately. The total length of 
the Temple Street upgrade is about 2,000 meters long and includes the addition of missing infrastructure, the 
upgrading of older infrastructure and provision of a continuous pedestrian facility.  
 
The City of Parksville and Koers and Associates Engineering have begun work to tender the project for summer 
construction however, at this time, no firm dates are available.  
 
An initial public information session was held in March 2013 with a second information session in October 2013 at 
which public input was solicited and concerns gathered. At this time, the drawings are being reviewed one last time 
by the City prior to tendering and are available for information on the City’s website for viewing. 
http://parksville.ca/cms.asp?wpID=461  
 
Comments are welcome and may be emailed to FPakkala@parksville.ca. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Engineering and Operations  250 248-5412 
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